
 

 
 

Y5/6 99.5% Fantastic! 

Y3/4 94.2% Below 

Y1/2 99.2% Fantastic! 

Reception: 99.2% 

Fantastic! 
 

This week’s whole 

school attendance: 

97.5% 

Well done! 
 

Yearly school 

attendance to date: 

95.8%  

 
Target: 96.6% - 

Expected Standard for all 

schools.  

Poor attendance 

impacts negatively on 

your child’s potential 

and life chances. 

Dear Parents, Welcome to this week’s news…..   

Well done to our year five and six children who came alive on stage at Saltburn Learning Campus 

on Wednesday night. The children performed an amazing Olympic themed dance and we were very 

proud of them. Thanks to parents who were able to support. Lingdale Primary was recognised as a 

small school that ensures children participate in all sporting achievements. Congratulations also 

went to Caitlyn Owens (Y6) who was awarded Sports Personality of the Year. Well done! 

 "Caitlyn truly doesn't believe how talented she is. Her " have a go " attitude is not only confined to P.E 

- she is always prepared to try new activities and puts herself out of her comfort zone in the classroom 

too. “ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Valentine Disco 

A HUGE thank you to all our families who 

supported the ‘Valentine Disco’.  The children had 

a fabulous time and we made over £100 profit.  

This money will go straight back in to the school 

budget to help fund future school trips. 

 
 

Head Teacher’s Awards: For outstanding 

attitude – Well done 

 

Jaydan Lowey-Miss Stonehouse 

Bobby Dixon - Mrs Jones  

All the class – Mrs Crame 

Bethany Petty - Mr Fairbridge 

All Y6 – Mrs Norris 

Citizenship Award –  Leon Brown  

 
 

 

 

School holidays: 

Last day of half term Friday 15th February 2019. 

Return to school on Monday 25th February 2019. 

Easter holidays  

Break up Thursday 4th April 2019 

Return to school on Tuesday 23rd April 2019. 

World book day Thursday 7th March – Come as your favourite book 

character or in pyjamas.  

Red nose day Friday 15th March – Please £1 and wear red, cake stall and 
activities. The red noses are on sale after half term from the office. 

A taste of China 

The children in EYFS have enjoyed a week full of EXCITING 

Chinese New Year activities.  They have made Chinese New 

Year dragons, lanterns, danced in the parade and even tasted 

some Chinese food.   

 

 
 

 

  Working together to be the best we can be 

15/2/19 

  
  

 

  

Fun at Flamingo Land 

An abundance of fun was had by year 1 & 2 on Wednesday during our educational visit to 

Flamingo Land Zoo. From becoming an African ranger for the day. to hunting for hippos, the 

children were fully engaged in their learning and were a real credit to our school. Their 

exceptional behaviour allowed them to take on-board mind blowing facts about the unusual 

creatures that live in the Savannah. A huge thank you to all of our parents and carers for 

the contributions towards the trip which enabled the children to take part in such a 

wonderful experience. 

 

 

 

   


